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PHASE TWO

AUGUST 2016

AIM
Phase Two of Alcoa’s community engagement 
process, which ran from the 8th – 26th August, heard 
the community’s views on the future of the Anglesea 
mine and power station. 

Engagement with the community during Phase Two was 
focused on testing the expanded Guiding Principles 
developed in Phase One, to ensure they accurately 
captured the community’s aspirations for the future use of 
the site.

Community contribution, through the community 
engagement process, will be a key input into the 
development of the revised Mine Closure Plan and the 
draft Masterplan for power station freehold land, which will 
outline potential future uses of the site.

FEEDBACK RECEIVED 
A Community Consultation Network (CCN) workshop 
was held on Monday 8th August to launch Phase 
Two. Community feedback was received via the CCN 
workshop, the discussion forum on the website and email 
submissions. 

Overwhelmingly the feedback on the expanded Guiding 
Principles during Phase Two was positive and indicated 
the principles encompassed an overall snapshot of the 
community’s views on how best to utilise the area in the 
future.

Participants who provided feedback during Phase Two 
emphasised the need to facilitate future uses that leveraged 
Anglesea’s environmental aspects and atmosphere, while 
creating ongoing prosperity for the town. 

Some of the common feedback collated during Phase Two 
included:

• Support for recreational opportunities such as a 
sporting hub or ecologically sustainable activities that 
provide opportunities for the community to utilise the 
site; 

• Support for tourism opportunities that link the 
environment, historical and educational aspects 
of the site; 

• Support for the undisturbed lease land to be 
incorporated into National Park;historical aspects of 
the site;

• Support for renewable energy opportunities; and

• A desire for limited residential or intensive development.

During Phase One and Two a total of 505 feedback 
comments were received via more than 2,300 community 
interactions.

WHAT’S NEXT?
Considerate of the feedback received during Phase Two, 
Alcoa will finalise and publish the Guiding Principles in 
September. 

Informed by the Guiding Principles, Alcoa expects to 
release the revised Mine Closure Plan early in 2017 and 
the draft Masterplan for power station freehold land late in 
2017 for community consultation.

Recording feedback
The workshop participants’ feedback was carefully transcribed by representatives of 
Bastion S&GO, however we cannot guarantee the verbatim accuracy of these notes. 

Privacy
Bastion S&GO records personal information from participants in the Anglesea 
community engagement activities. We are committed to ensuring the personal 
information collected remains private and is disposed of securely at the close of the 
community engagement program. 

12 detailed contributions on the discussion forum 
538 visits to Alcoa’s project website 
201 registered participants on the project website

SNAPSHOT OF FEEDBACK

ONLINE  DISCUSSION FORUM

EMAIL SUBMISSIONS
14 detailed email responses 

7 topics raised at the CCN meeting on 8th 
August

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION NETWORK (CCN) 
MEETING


